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Upper Key Stage 2 Sports Day 
 

Wednesday 12th June 2019 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

On Wednesday 26th June, Upper Key Stage 2 will be holding their annual Sports event on the 

school field.  We will start at 2pm and finish in time for the end of school. Your child will return 

to class and leave school out of their normal exit. 

 

Each child is placed in a Continent Team and they should wear a particular colour t-shirt for their 

team (this information will be sent home with your child. In addition to this, they will need running 

shoes and shorts or tracksuit bottoms in line with school PE kit. Please ensure they are also 

prepared for the weather with sun cream and hats, or in the event of cold weather, a sweatshirt.  

 

Whilst watching the races, you may wish to bring picnic blankets or chairs to sit on during the 

afternoon. 

 

If the weather is bad on Wednesday, the event will not take place and we will inform parents as 

soon as possible via the school app, Class Dojo Facebook and Twitter. 

 

Many Thanks, 

 

Mrs Gelder 

Upper KS2 Team Leader                                                                                                                   
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